
  

  

 

    

 

                            

                                     Howard "Tick" Loitwood 

       Photo is circa 1980 from the "Tale of the Golden Tail" yearbook 

 



 

The sad news that former Continental Captain Howard "Tick" Loitwood took his last flight 

west on Saturday, March 14, 2020 was just received from Golden Eagles member Captain 

Don Burrows. Apparently Tick had been ill and passed peacefully in his sleep. He had 

refused additional medical treatment near the end of his undisclosed illness.  

 

The Golden Eagles sends it`s condolences to Tick`s family and wishes them peace and 

comfort as they say goodbye to their loved one. Tick`s widow, Barbara, stated that there will 

be a memorial later in the year and details will be announced. Her email address 

is barbaraj@zoominternet.net 

 

God speed Captain on your final flight West.  

 

  

 

 

Dave Newell 

Golden Eagles EVP/Email Coordinator 

EVP_EmailCoordinator@thegoldeneagles.org 

Davebnewell@gmail.com 
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